
Processing Days 

Savers Bank will observe all regular Federal Reserve Bank scheduled holidays. 

These days are considered “non-processing” days and are listed below: 

New Year’s Day 

Martin Luther King Day 

President’s Day 

Memorial Day 

Independence Day 

Labor Day 

Columbus Day 

Veteran’s Day 

Thanksgiving Day 

Christmas Day 

For holidays falling on Saturday, the Federal Reserve Bank and Savers Bank will 

be open the preceding Friday. For holidays falling on Sunday, the Federal Reserve 

offices will be closed the following Monday. 

ACH debit transactions received having a settlement date of a non-processing day 

will be posted on the first processing day after the holiday/non-processing day. 

For additional information or questions please call 774.318.8487 or email us at 

cashmgt@saversbank.com 


